
 

 

 
Approved at the 06/15/2022 meeting 



 

 

typical for the end of March. Ms. Volpi noted that due to some financial impacts in 2021 related to Covid, it is 
difficult to compare year over year.  
 
Ms. Volpi reviewed the non-GAAP operating statement and noted it is consistent with the second quarter. 
Revenue and expenses are up slightly, and we are projecting a small surplus at the end of the year. She reported 
the nonresident exemptions increased slightly from what was budgeted. Management is performing a detailed 
analysis on expenditure trends that will aid in the following year’s budget process. Management is currently 
working to balance FY23 budget due to pressure on rising expenses that are not matched by rising revenue.   
 
Ms. Volpi discussed the possible impact that rising interest rates has on the university debt service.  She noted 
that all of the university debt is fixed rate, and a small percentage is variable, but has a hedged instrument called a 



 

 

,&("%(.&')12&/(that the Board of Trustees of the Colorado School of Mines approves the following 
recommendation for tenure at hire:  
 
%34567(-89:;<3=>'<3?@A6:=((Chemistry): recommend tenure at the level of Professor 
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New Programs approval     Dr. Holz provided an overview of the proposed new Graduate 
degree program 



 

 

planning sessions. There is focus on energy and hydrogen, and a recent session held with NREL focused on carbon 
capture utilization and storage. Dr. Copan provided a summary on other research p
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12:30 p.m.  There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 

 

 

_________________________________________ 
Anne Stark Walker, Secretary 


